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April 26, 2017

Dr. Belle Wheelan

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colleges

1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Please be informed that Lanier Technical College wishes to repackage a number of courses
currently offered in our Industrial Systems Technology and Computer Information Systems
AAS degree programs as well as a previously approved Wireless Engineering Technology AAS
degree program (approved by the Commission on November 1, 2016). Our intention is to begin
offering the program at our Oakwood and Barrow campuses in August 2017.

Seventy-five percent (75%) of the courses in the proposed program are included in LTC’s
currently approved curricula. Within the courses that make up the remaining 25%, a significant
number of course competencies are embedded within other courses currently taught at Lanier
Technical Colleges. We believe the new program will provide a valuable opportunity to new
students and to professionals currently working in the telecommunications field.

Please respond with a letter of notification indicating the Commission’s judgment regarding
this proposed program addition. Should you have any questions, please contact our
Accreditation Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at jtolleso@laniertech.edu or (678) 341-6640.

Sincerely,

v 1Caa
D. Ray en, D.S.L.
President
km

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson
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